
25.4.25 

Our Week in Year 1 

Welcome back to the Summer Term. We trust you all had restful Easter breaks. The 

children have certainly arrived back rejuvenated and enthusiastic. 

This week we have… 

Maths – we have been learning about weighing the ‘mass’ of different objects. 

English – practised their sentence writing by writing a recount of their Easter holidays. 

Started our new topic in RE ‘To the ends of the Earth’, beginning with a story map of Jesus’ 

life. 

History – we started our new topic ‘How have explorers changed the world?’ 

Science – we continued with our topic on plants, looking at our deciduous and evergreen trees 

and how these have changed in Spring. 

Notes for parents 

Homework – Spelling - into  said  says  with  look  Monday  herb  asked  called  looked,                                                                

Reading RWI books and Mathletics X 2. 

Spelling Practice Ideas – see below for additional ideas on how to practice the spelling 

words. Some of these have been used in class. 

Lunches – Please can you order your child’s lunch before each morning as this does help with 

our morning routine. Thank you. 

Uniform – Please could you name all uniform especially jumpers and PE kit.  As the weather 

warms up, more children are removing items which can easily be lost. 

Dates for the Diary 

Tuesday 29th April - Phonics parent meeting 2.50pm in Skylarks class. 

Monday 5th May– Bank Holiday. School is closed. 

Thursday 15th May – Census Day –details will follow. 

Friday 23rd May – Last day of term. 

Thank you,  

The Year 1 Team. 



 

 

      

 



         


